
SCHOOLDISTRICTOF LACROSSE
2024-2025 4KPreschool Registration

**NewStudent Online Enrollment for the 2024-25 school year
will open on January 3rd, 2024**

Studentsmust be 4 years old on or before September 1, 2024 to enroll into 4K Preschool.

4K Preschool Registration is a 2-step process:

1. New Student Online Enrollment (opens January 3rd, 2024)
2. 4K Preschool Site Selection (opensMarch 18th, 2024). Families will receive emailed

information on the site selection process after the New Student Online Enrollment (Step 1) has
been completed.

Step 1—NewStudent Online Enrollment opens on January 3rd, 2024 to enroll your
4-year-old for the 2024-2025 school year.

● Visit our 4K Preschool Enrollment page at
https://www.lacrosseschools.org/enrollment/preschool/ or scan the QR code
and select whether you’re an existing family or a new family to the district.

○ Existing Family in District: You will log in using your Skyward family account information
and click the New Student Online Enrollment on the top left.

○ NewFamily in District: If you are new to the school district, follow the prompts to create
an account and complete the New Student Online Enrollment process in Skyward.

● Youmay upload or email a picture of the student’s birth certificate and your proof of address to
the New Student Online Enrollment application or email to preschool@lacrossesd.org. These
documents must be submitted to secure your site selection onMarch 18th.

● Note: If youwant to participate in 4K site selection when it opens onMarch 18th, your
student’s 4K enrollmentmust be completed byMarch 1st. Applications submitted after
March 18thwill be processed as soon as possible.

Families are welcome to come into Hogan Administrative Center (807 East Avenue South La Crosse,
Wisconsin - Monday-Friday 7:30am-3:30pm) to complete the enrollment process on a computer if
needed.

4KPreschool Office
preschool@lacrossesd.org
608-789-7006


